
 
  

Understanding How Your Weingarten Rights Work 
 
All faculty are invited to learn more about what it is like to have union 
representation at a meeting with HACC supervisors. Please sign-up for one of 
following sessions.  
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information 
about joining the meeting.   
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
HACCEA – All Faculty - Union Representation Training 11/21/22 @ 5:00pm – 
6:00pm 
  
Register in advance for this meeting: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYtfuGvqzMjG9xfqDNoQQCZ0gI86cRQnu0h 
  
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
meeting. 
  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
  
HACCEA – All Faculty – Union Representation Training 12/14/22 @ 8:00pm – 
9:00pm 
  
Register in advance for this meeting: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZElcuuvqTsrH9yHNXLyHG1V36qXiGlJIHyo 
  
 

The Benefits of Membership 
 
PSEA membership offers many benefits in the way of discounts and more. These 
opportunities can easily offset the costs of dues (once those are officially set). 



Therefore, please see what benefits you are entitled to with membership: 
https://www.psea.org/for-members/member-resources2/member-benefits/. 
These benefits include financial and personal services, special and discount 
programs, and health and wellness programs. 

Given this and, of course, for other reasons, HFU aka HACCEA encourages you to 
sign-up for union membership as soon as possible. Membership will provide legal 
representation for individual work-related grievances as well as work-related issues 
that affect us all, like the current ones related to tenure, promotion, and earned-wage 
increases. Keep in mind that NO PSEA/NEA dues will be collected until the first 
contract has been successfully negotiated; HACCEA’s Representative Council which 
will be elected by September may, however, determine nominal local dues. 

Please consider signing up for membership here. An instructional video for the sign-
up process can be found here. 
  
For membership type, adjunct faculty should select “¼ year” and full-time faculty should 
select “annual.” 
 
Who’s Who 
 
Please visit https://www.haccea.org/whoswho for a list of all union leaders. 
 
Zoom Templates 
 
Please visit the “Resources” tab on https://www.haccea.org/resources to download 
Zoom templates for our organization. 
 
In Solidarity, 
  
Hawk Faculty United 
  
@hawkfacultyunited | Linktree 
  
 Kathy L. Sicher, LSW, MHA 
President HACCEA  

HACCEA Email:  president@HACCEA.org 

  
 


